
To whom it may concern: 

 

My name is John Eaton. I am an 87 year old resident of Huber Heights, Ohio. I am writing 
you because I am concerned with the potential new law that could make my quality of life 
more diDicult. I am speaking of my use of CBD & Delta products. For a few years now  these 
products have enabled me to continue to use my hands to do the simple things in life, like 
enjoy a cup of coDee or eat with a fork or spoon. You see because of my age my hands 
shake uncontrollably and make the simplest takes seem terribly diDicult. I am also on a 
fixed income and the products I use are less than $10. If the state government takes my 
ability to use these products away at a low price then my quality of life would suDer. Please 
don't take these items away from me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Eaton 

2336 Beacon Tree Court, Huber Heights, Ohio 

 


